
BOARD VACANCY

The Board of Education of the School District of Manawa is seeking to fill a Board vacancy
from Zone 3 - Town of Union/Town of Helvetia to fill a term until April 2023. Any interested
person residing in the Town of Union or Town of Helvetia should send a letter of interest to the
District Administrator by May 6, 2022, at 800 Beech Street, Manawa, WI 54949 or an email to
Dr. Melanie Oppor, District Administrator at moppor@manawaschools.org.

Interested persons should anticipate an interview with the Board of Education at the regular
Board Meeting on May 16, 2022 at 7:00 p.m. in the Board Room at the Manawa Elementary
School, at 800 Beech Street, Manawa.  If anyone has questions regarding this position, they may
contact the District Office at 920-596-2525.


